
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/24/2013 4:36:52 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); Julie Halligan

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)
Bcc:
Subject: FYI: NTSB Member Christopher Hart presentation from recent INGAA meeting in

DC

General Hagan and Julie

Tom Bottorff asked me to pass on this presentation by NTSB Member Chris Hart, made at a 
recent meeting of INGAA that nick Stavropoulos attended. It’s a brief Power Point with an
interesting perspective about the substantial improvement in public safety by the airline 
industry as a result of industry collaboration.

All the best,

Laura

SB GT&S 0064701
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